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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS, BUILDERS, AND 
DEVELOPERS. 

 
Any CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY resulting in a land disturbance of one 
acre or more that has the potential to discharge stormwater into the City of 
Coeur d’Alene stormwater water collection system or any other “waters of the 
United States” MUST BE PERMITTED BY THE UNITED STATES 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY (EPA).  This includes 
direct or indirect discharges to Lake Coeur d’Alene, Spokane River, 
Fernan Lake, French Gulch, Nettleton Gulch, and Fernan Creek.   
 
The EPA has issued a General Permit for Stormwater Discharges from 
Construction Activities that covers most construction related discharges.  
However, in order to be eligible to obtain coverage under this permit, the 
construction site operators must meet certain requirements set forth by the 
EPA.   
 
FOR COMPLETE DETAILS OF ELIGIBILITY AND FILIING 
REQUIRMENTS PERTAINING TO THE EPA GENERAL PERMIT FOR 
STORM WATER DISCHARGES FROM CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES, 
PLEASE VISIT THE EPA’S WEBSITE:   
http://www.epa.gov/npdes/stormwater  
 
For any questions related to this notice you may contact a representative from 
our Engineering Department.  


